
 

 

 

 

 

Date:  October 4, 2021 

 

To: Members of the Education, Innovation, and Growth Committee  202102881  

From: Paula Boggs Muething, City Manager 

Subject: Presentation – 2200 Block of Harrison Avenue – Crash Data and Recommendations 

 

Attached is the presentation for the 2200 Block of Harrison Avenue – Crash Data and 

Recommendations for the Education, Innovation, and Growth Committee. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: John S. Brazina, Director 

 Department of Transportation and Engineering 


